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 FY09 Budget Cuts 
    Dr. Randy McCoy 
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On Wednesday, January 21, 2009, Mrs. Pannell and I attended a meeting in Jackson 
with State Superintendent Hank Bounds where he shared with us the budget cuts for 
FY09.  Attached for your review are some of those budget cuts. 
 
We are working hard to determine a course of action to reduce our current budget and 
have begun to look toward FY10 regarding possible budget reductions.   
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